
  

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

                                                               

The Hellenic Statistical Authority (ELSTAT) informs users that the announcement of the Press Release on 
the “Survey on in Patient Hospital Care”, with reference year 2014, programmed for 20/12/2019 is 
postponed for 23/12/2019. 
The postponement is due to technical reasons. 
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